Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

On Wednesday, November 20, we will resume our Monthly Ram Conversation with Mr. Puryear at 6:00 pm. The conversation this month will be about Math and ELA data and how you can help your students be successful in those classes. Our instructional coaches will be available to discuss strategies that we are using and things that you can do at home. The link is below in the email.

We are still taking non perishable food for our food drive which ends on Friday, November 22. On Monday, November 25, we will have our 2nd Turkey/meal giveaway from 10 am to 12 pm. The turkeys will be given away on a first come, first serve basis.

We are also still taking toys, school supplies, and non perishable food for our Western North Carolina Hurricane Helene relief support. We are supporting families in the Watauga School District. The last day is December 6.

This week is National Hunger and Homelessness Week. We ask that our students wear green for Youth Homelessness on Thursday and purple on Friday for Homelessness Awareness.

Athletics:

Our Fall Sports teams will take team pictures on Thursday, November 21.

We will have basketball tryouts for our Girl's and Boy's Basketball teams on Monday from 3:45 to 6 pm. As mentioned last week, all information must be in Dragonfly prior to trying out. Please make sure to choose the correct Northeast Guilford Middle School, school code MLLZ79. Also, please upload visible forms in the correct locations.

Those are all of the announcements for this week. At Northeast, we are Capable of "NE" thing, so let's have a great week Rams!

Zoom Link:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84092477930?pwd=msmOAH4eaKioVHxbqaPctu6jkh5bU2.1
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